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Here is what we will be learning about in each area of the curriculum during this half term:
Literacy: Key texts: The Crow’s Tale (A Native American Tale), Our Trip to the Woods- (Non-fiction)
History: Tattershall Castle
Science: Human Health
RE: Understanding Christianity- Salvation
DT: Castles
ICT: Programming using scratch
PE: Games – bat and ball and team games
Numeracy: Addition and subtraction & measures
PSHE: Rights and responsibilities
Music: Lincolnshire Music service

P.E. days can vary so please ensure that your child has their named PE kit with them at all times. Children need to have plimsols for indoor PE and trainers for outdoor PE. 
Reading books. Please read with your child as often as possible, a minimum of 3 times a week. It really does make a huge impact on the progress they make in school. 
Homework Please note this will now be sent out on paper as we are no longer using seesaw. The RWI films will be in the form of a QR code. Any feedback or comments can be sent to me via the class email address. 
Jumpers-please ensure these are clearly named.
Water- Children are welcome to bring any type of water bottle in each day. Please ensure these only contain water and are clearly named. 
Fruit-In year 1 and 2 we continue to be provided with free fruit each day. There is not always a choice so if your child wishes to bring some of their own they are welcome to do so. 
Please contact us with any concerns or messages about your child on our class email address (Classtwo@mrsmarykings.lincs.sch.uk), 
at our classroom gate or through the main office.

Many thanks for your support,
Mrs Wheatley and Mrs Cowling



